ORDER: SEND RECOMMENDATION OF DENIAL OF PAVING VARIANCE
FOR GRAHAM’S AUTO GLASS AT 584 HWY 6W, APPEAL, BACK TO
PLANNING COMMISSION FOR FURTHER REVIEW

Motion was made by Robert Blackmon, duly seconded by Mike Pickens, to
send recommendation of denial of paving variance for Graham’s Auto Glass at 584 HWY
6 back to Planning Commission for further review.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Mike Pickens, voted yes
Supervisor Jeff Busby, voted yes
Supervisor Robert Blackmon, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted ves
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Busby, declared the motion carried, this the
6™ day of July, 2015.
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Hello,

1 would like to request a variance in regards to paving the driveway and parking area for my
proposed place of business located at 584 Highway 6, Oxford, MS. The majority of my services
will be delivered on site, therefore there will be little need for parking at my actual business
location and traffic coming into and out of the location should be limited. Additionally, | only
plan to be located in Oxford for a few more years while my wife completes her graduate
depree. Considering these two things, it would not be cost effective to pave the driveway and
parking area. Furthermore, the entry to the property is a packed gravel drive way. The gravel
begins approximately 15 feet off of the highway and is located on a steep incline going towards
the property, lini'iting the chances that grave! from the driveway wilf make its way to the
highway. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Troy A. Graham
Graham's Auto Glass
228-233-2685



